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January 25, 2018 
 
Mark Steen 
Colorado Milling Company, LLC 
P.O. Box 1523 
Longmont, CO 80502 
 
RE: Comments to 110(2) Hard Rock Amendment Application; Gold Hill Mill; DRMS 
 File No. M-1994-117 
 
Dear Mr. Steen, 
 
The Division has received timely comments to the Gold Hill Mill amendment application. The 
letters of objection and letters of support were received within the public comment period that 
began when the application was called complete for the purposes of filing on January 4, 2018, 
and before the public comment period ended on January 23, 2018. 
 
Timely letters of objection received:  
 

1. On January 19, 2018, the Division received an objection from Gold Hill Town 
Meeting, dated January 19, 2018. 

2. On January 22, 2018, the Division received an objection from Chris and Leslie Finn, 
dated January 18, 2018. 

3. On January 22, 2018, the Division received an objection from Norman Skarstad and 
Cynthia Michaels, dated January 22, 2018. 

4. On January 23, 2018, the Division received an objection from Gretchen Diefenderfer, 
dated January 23, 2018. 

5. On January 23, 2018, the Division received an objection from Joe Grant, dated 
January 23, 2018. 

6. On January 23, 2018, the Division received an objection from Dick Cole, dated 
January 23, 2018. 

7. On January 23, 2018, the Division received an objection from Amy Fortunato and 
James K. McCumber, dated January 22, 2018. 

 
Timely letters of support received: 
 

1. On January 17, 2018, the Division received a letter of support from Veruska Trask, 
dated January 17, 2018.  
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2. On January 23, 2018, the Division received a letter of support from Dirk Arnold, 

dated January 23, 2018. 
3. On January 23, 2018, the Division received a letter of support from Kory MacFarlane, 

dated January 23, 2018. 
 
Copies of the letters of objection and the letters of support have been enclosed for your records. 
Please inform the Division how the Applicant intends to address the jurisdictional issues raised 
by the timely Objectors. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosures (10) 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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